
The Blue Heron Golf Course  

Choose-up in 2017 

Who remembers how great Saturday morning Choose-up used to be at the course?  It was a time 

when you could just come out, play golf and enjoy a non-tournament event on a Saturday. 

Whether you came with a group or by yourself, you always knew you would have a game!  It is a 

great way to meet friends old and new while playing a non-formal event. 

The cost is always a $10 per player competition fee plus green fees.  All players who show up 

have their name thrown into a hat and 2-person teams are selected.  The format is 2-person best-

ball (gross and net) with winnings paid in cash after the round.   

CHOOSE-UP IS COMING BACK to The Blue Heron and all you have to do is show up on 

a non-tournament Saturday (see 2017 Member Schedule) and tell the pro shop desk you’re 

playing choose-up.  You can also call ahead and put your name on the list (which would be nice) 

but it’s not required. 

Choose-up will begin on Saturday, March 4
th

.  Tee times will begin at 8:30 a.m. so arrive or call 

by 8:00 a.m. to get on the tee sheet.  

We look forward to making this a success, so please help us get off to a great start!! Choose-up is 

open to anyone with a GHIN handicap.  If you don’t have a handicap established yet, come on 

out and play in the group without the competition and establish your handicap!  

 


